Cody Shooting Complex General Membership Meeting September 2020

The September Membership Meeting was called to order by the President at 6pm. The August minutes were read and a motion to approve was asked for. Director Dean Blackwell made the motion to approve and seconded by Director Ugo Carrafa. All voted to approve.

All monies were turned into Treasurer Mike Schnell. A thank you went out to Director Stephanie Bullock for her work on the website and Facebook page. The program, "Girl and a Gun" is doing well. There are currently 10 members participating. They are seeking more women with experience to assist those that are new to firearms. Also seeking certified instructors.

Katie received grant money from Shoshone Recreation to assist with our annual range insurance expenses. She will approach Park County Recreation for a similar request.

There was discussion regarding some damage that has occurred in the indoor range. It was determined that this occurred during 4-H activities. Otis will rectify situation amongst those using this facility.

Josiah has created a "day pass" for those non-members wishing to use rifle/pistol range. Fees can be charged to their credit card and a receipt can then be deposited into range fee boxes.

There being no further business, a motion to adjourn was made by Mike Schnell and seconded by Tiger McNeil. All voted to adjourn at 6:20pm.

Bob Posner Secretary